
FAMILY LIFE/RESPECT LIFE TO PARISH COUNCIL 

 January 18. 2016 

We had our meeting on January 3, 2016 in the Parish Council Meeting Room. We commenced 

our opening prayer with the quotation from Pope Francis: “Every human person is created out 

of love and made in His Image and likeness and destined to loves forever. 

Our discussion centered around the Year in Review. We covered a wide aray of topics ranging 

from Family Life, Marriage, Divorce and the many activities we engaged in during the year like 

attending the Forty Days for Life Prayer Meeting, the Afternoon of Remembrance and 

intercession, and assisting a homeless young woman in securing housing. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

1. Forty Days for Life, including a Pilgrimage and the March for Life in Washington, DC, 

which was scheduled for January 22, 2016. 

2. Afternoon of Remembrance and intercession on January 16, 2016, led by Sister Lucy and 

Sr. Shirley at Immaculate Conception of Our Lady Parish, 53 Winter Hill Road in 

Tuckahoe.  
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